Miranda Rice

From: Sheri Hartmann <sherih@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 6:05 PM

To: Miranda Rice

Subject: 4300 Liberty - short-term rental, Case 21-400-11

As the owner of a property directly across the street, | vehemently oppose this short-term rental operation. The house is
in poor condition; with crumbling driveway, no rails on front steps, large dead or dying trees in the back yard. | doubt
the interior is much better.

This will not enhance the neighborhood. We already have a house (two doors north of this one) housing a drug addict
(son of the owner). Police have been called multiple times, but no permanent solution to the problem has occurred.
Please send me meeting ID and password. Thank you.

Sheri Hartmann

Sent from my iPad



